

Worthington Owners Association Newsletter





October 2018

Volume 18 Number 3





Election Time is Near.

Election of 2019 board members will be on Wednesday November 14, 2018 at the **Southaven Public Library**.

Doors open at 6:30 PM. Open discussion until 7:00 PM when the voting will begin. Come to the meeting, vote and participate in decisions effecting the future of WOA.

The entire process will be held to under one hour.

Current officers for 2018 and contact info are as follows:

President: Bruce Shaner Vice President: Kathy Towle

Secretary: Neffie Gatewood Treasurer: Anneliese Snider

Special Projects: Sharon Williams

Sec/Treasurer/Administrator: Joe Pickler

Contact us by phone 662-426-6764 Or email us at WOASouthaven@gmail.com

2019 WOA dues are \$150.00. No payments accepted before Jan 1, 2019. Only methods of payment are credit card via web-site, OR check OR money order MAILED to WOA due by March 15 or late fees will be assessed. After March 31, unpaid dues will be turned over to collections.

> Pick up newspapers, phone books, etc. from driveways. Put trash bins out after 6 pm on Wed & always return day of trash pickup.

Remaining Holiday Trash schedule is as follows:

November 22nd: Thanksgiving Day—Regular pick-up Monday-Wednesday, Thursday & Friday will run 1 day behind

December 25th: Christmas Day-Regular pick-up Monday Tuesday - Friday will run 1 day behind

www.woasouthaven.org/

Check web-site BEFORE making improvements to your property!!

WOA Yard Decorations Reminder

The WOA will be reviewing yard displays for the two best Holiday decorations for 2018. Holiday viewings will run from October 15th to December 15th.

As past practice, there will be one winner for Halloween and one for the December holiday decorations. Winners will be given a \$50 gift card.

Worthington Owners Association PO Box 1504 Southaven MS 38671